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The National Academy of Sciences Transportation Research Board's Airport Cooperative Research 
Program recently published Conference Proceedings on the Web 26: Public–Private Partnerships: What 
Are the Lessons Learned? as a summary of the presentations and discussions at an ACRP Insight Event 
held July 10-11, 2019, in Washington, DC. The event brought nearly 100 thought leaders and airport 
executives together to discuss opportunities and challenges in implementing public–private partnerships 
at airports. Kaplan Kirsch & Rockwell partner Peter Kirsch chaired the event.  

For a copy of the proceedings, click the image below.
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